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Dear Parents/Carers,        5th June 2024 
        

KS2 Sports Day – Thursday 20th June 2024 
 
Weather permitting; Sports Day will be on Thursday 20th June at 1.30pm.   
 
There will be nine activity stations, arranged in a circuit on the KS2 field. Each class will move 
around the stations, spending approximately 7 minutes at each, participating in a range of races, 
games and challenges. This format will allow all pupils to be more involved and given the 
opportunity to participate in every activity.  
 
Parents will be able to walk around the outer edge of the circuit watching their children. Parents are 
welcome to bring fold up chairs if they wish, as there will be NO chairs set out for parents. The 
pupils will be active for the duration of the event with no sitting and waiting! The wide range of 
events will ensure parents will have ample opportunity to view their child and indeed children if 
more than one. We would ask that during the event parents remain outside of the circuit to ensure 
the health and safety of all and that any litter is picked up. Please note that no smoking/vaping, 
alcohol or dogs are allowed anywhere on the school site. 
 
All children must come to school in their black P.E. shorts and their white P.E. top. All children 
will be provided with a coloured bib so their team colours are easily visible to parents, staff and 
judges. Children will need to wear appropriate footwear; trainers are preferred or plimsolls can be 
worn. Please ensure your child has a water bottle in school on this day. 
 
The KS2 Sports Day will start promptly at 1.30pm and will take place on the Key Stage 2 field. 
Parents will need to enter via the gate at the bottom of the Key Stage 2 playground.  The gate will 
be opened at 1.15pm. 
 
Please ensure that your child has a hat and has had sun cream applied before coming to school.  
KS2 children will not be dismissed from school before 3.10pm, so please arrange to meet them in 
the usual place. 
 
May we take this opportunity to remind parents that any photographs/videos taken are purely for 
your own personal use and MUST NOT be shared via any social media platforms. Thank you in 
advance for your co-operation in this matter. 
 
We are very much looking forward to welcoming you to our 2024 KS2 Sports Day! 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mrs Haslam - Davis 
Headteacher  
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